
In Australia, individuals are encouraged to indicate their donation wishes on the AODR. Around 30% of the 
population have recorded their donation decision on the AODR or it is historically recorded on their driving 
licence. Donation staff will check the AODR for all referrals and the staff discussing organ donation with the 
family are encouraged to share the information recorded on the AODR with the family as part of the 
donation discussion. South Australians can also record their preference on their driver’s licence.  
In New Zealand, there is no national organ donor register although the Human Tissue Act 2008 allows for 
the possible future establishment of a register by regulation. Every applicant for a vehicle driver licence is 
required to tick either Yes or No to the question ‘Would you be willing to donate organs in the event of 
your death?’ as a prerequisite to obtaining a licence.  
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http://www.legislation.govt.nz/act/public/2008/0028/latest/DLM1152940.html

